
(A ,McGill University
MONTREAL

School For Graduate Nurses

Hovember 21st, 1929.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McSill University.

My dear Sir Arthur :

Due to the fact that you were unwell, 
that Dr. tie id was confined to her house and that Miss 
Hersey was still absent from Montreal, it was thought 
advisable to postpone the meeting of the Advisory 
Committee. Dr. Reid, Chairman of the Committee, has 
asked me to forward to you the report which is enclosed.

I trust that you are quite recovered now. If there 
is any matter of particular interest to you in the report, 
I shall be very glad to see you and discuss it.

Yours faithfully,

Director.


